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Since the distribution of the previous memo, LA County Planning Staff ("Staff") has received 
one additional letter regarding the above Project.  This letter, dated May 31, 2023, is from area 
residents Robert and Holly Scapa (Exhibit A-4).  It supports Staff's recommendation to 
dedicate a trail easement across the Project Site.  It also states that they and other neighbors 
have made several requests to meet with the applicant regarding the Project, but that the 
applicant has chosen not to do so. 

Staff's recommendation to continue the hearing for the Project to August 2, 2023 remains 
unchanged.  For questions or additional information, please contact Tyler Montgomery at 
tmontgomery@planning.lacounty.gov.  
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